
Thank you for your interest in joining the team at Tyndall National
Institute where we are proud to be one of Europe’s flagship research and
technology organisations and Ireland’s national technology innovation
focal point.

It is an exciting time of growth and expansion as we expect to double both
our physical footprint and headcount within the next 5 years.

Our strategy is one which is focussed on growth, underpinned by our
people, our culture and our state-of-the-art infrastructure.

The heart and magic of Tyndall is in its people and the way we work
together at all levels in a collaborative way to deliver real impact.

I’m very excited about the prospects for Tyndall where we are working on
the future of semiconductor and chip technologies and other deep-tech
priorities.

We look forward to you joining the Tyndall Team.

Professor William Scanlon
Chief Executive Officer




